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Rule Change Type Effective Date Draft Received Board Action

Standard 12/1/2025 1/16/2025

Rule Change Intent

With the desire to have more Carriage Pleasure Driving classes offered throughout breed shows, ease of execution for these classes is of the utmost 
importance. This rule change removes the need for competition management to issue a new entry number if a driving vehicle is substituted due to safety. This 
rule change would allow for an entry to use the same entry number in the case of a vehicle substitution.

Proponent Details Contact Information

Carriage Pleasure Driving Lexie Stovel

lstovel@usef.org
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